
Mobile 
Phones & 

Earphones



Who’s got one?  Nearly everyone?

















If you are constantly checking your phone……..

If you are constantly looking at text messages……………

If you’re never off Facebook or other social media 
websites……….

Is this what your future holds?











Are we turning into a society of anti-social people?

Are you too reliant on your phone or music?

How long can you resist looking at your phone?

Could you go a whole day without checking Twitter, or Snapchat, or WhatsApp?

Are you one of our many pupils who walks down the corridor whilst texting?

Are you one of our many pupils who has lunch with friends, but is always on their 
phone?

Are you one of our many pupils who constantly checks their phone for messages?

Are you one of our many pupils who has taken pictures in school without 
permission, which invades other pupils’ personal space and right to privacy?



ALL mobile phones AND earphones 

are BANNED from use inside the 
school building during the school day.  The 

only exception in class is with 

EXPRESS PERMISSION 
from your teacher.

You MAY bring your mobile phone into school.  However, on 

entering the school it must be SWITCHED OFF.  
Phones and earphones are to remain in bags or blazer pockets, 

out of sight.  They must NOT be seen or heard or they will be 

CONFISCATED.



PARENTS
In case of emergency, phone school on 01257 264596.

Phones MAY be used:

❏ Outside the school building before school
❏ Outside the school building at breaktime
❏ Outside the school building at lunchtime

It is our joint responsibility to train pupils about the world of work and the 
consequences of inappropriate use of mobile devices.


